
 
 

 

Faribault Public Schools Memo 

 
 

Date:   March 21, 2022 

From:    Casey Rutherford, Director Educational Technology and Innovation 

To:   Finance Committee 

 

Subject:    High School iPad Replacement 

 

Faribault High School students have been using their current iPads for four years; standard replacement 

time is three years. We extended their use for an extra year to both spread out the budget so that a 

sustainable purchase cycle could be planned, as well as to give time for conversations about which device 

to purchase for the next 3-4 years. After a year of conversations with students, staff, leadership, and other 

technology leaders around the state, as well as a trial at the ALC, the decision was made to purchase iPad 

keyboard cases along with the new set of iPads. This is funded primarily by pulling out (not refreshing) 

the current two computer labs in the Media center, which has then started a separate conversation about 

how to re-envision that space. This overall purchase fits within the current technology budget and should 

be sustainable, primarily because the costs follow student enrollment (less students mean we purchase 

fewer iPads in future refreshes).  

 

This proposal includes the following purchases; 

● 1108 iPads to meet projected 9-12 enrollment (  

● 52 extra iPads (approximately 5%) for replacements as iPads are broken or lost. 

● Total iPad cost of $341,040 

● 1120 iPad keyboard cases 

○ Less extras are needed because 100 slightly used cases were purchased this year already 

to have on hand as extras 

○ Total keyboard case cost of $84,907.20 

 

Quotes for both keyboards and iPads are attached.   



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 


